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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

Subject: FW: Planning application comments from Wilpshire Parish Council

 

From: lesley lund [mailto:lesleylnd@gmail.com]  
Sent: 12 September 2016 19:12 

To: planning; lesley lund 

Cc: Lesley Lund 
Subject: Planning application comments from Wilpshire Parish Council 

 
 
Planning application no 3/2016/0765  Two detached dwellings, including new vehicular access to Whalley New Road 

at 68-7 Whalley Road Wilpshire. 
 
WPC has no objection in principle to the proposed development. 
  
 WPC would like to see some element of planting, consistent with adequate visibility splays, included in the scheme 

when other matters are being considered to give some protection to the  current, leafy, street scene and also ask 

that the Countryside Officer visit the site to ascertain whether any of the trees are worthy of TPOs. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lesley Lund 
Clerk to the Council 


